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The focus of this committee meeting was Treise’s meeting with Dean McFarlin and Kiousis about incentives for Graduate Coordinators.  Treise distributed a handout that included a list of the suggested criteria/inputs and outputs and suggestions from McFarlin and Kiousis of other criteria for the success of the Graduate Coordinators.

Committee members discussed the suggestion of tracking the percentage employment and PhD program acceptance as ways to measure the success of our students in the program.  It was determined that this would not be a feasible task due to financial and time constraints of the coordinators.

It was suggested that if the major goal is to attract more students, we should lower the admissions standards.

The College by-laws include a job description of the role of Graduate Coordinator.  It was suggested that be reviewed.

Problems that go beyond the Graduate Coordinators’ control include lack of faculty and the replacement of those positions.  It was suggested that consolidating some of our programs would be more efficient.

It was suggested that at each meeting one or more of the programs be evaluated.  Ostroff said it should be up to the faculty in each department how they want to allocate resources.  Treise pointed out that the SCH would be an issue because we would lose so many SCHs.

The Committee agreed that we need to deal with resources and a reevaluation of each program before we move on to Graduate Coordinator incentives.

Treise will invite McFarlin and Kiousis to the next Graduate Committee meeting to discuss the role of the Graduate Coordinators and the need for resources for the programs.

Treise asked committee members to think about what the Graduate Committee could do to get the $3000 for this year for the Graduate Coordinators.  For instance—establish identity, on book vs. off book courses, update the degree plans.

Treise will tell the Dean and Kiousis that Graduate Coordinators will go back to the home departments to review the programs and any other issues.  Treise will work with Science Health and International since they aren’t part of a department.

There might be different criteria in future years but this year, completing the major evaluation of each program should meet the criteria for the $3000.


ATTENDING: Treise, Armstrong, Calvert, Ferguson, Molleda, Ostroff, Pisani, Wanta, Blackstone (student rep) and Hedge.





